
For Your Protection . . .  
  
We have been notified that there have been email fraud attempts known as 
‘Phishing” that were initiated via email to some Credit Union members.  The false 
email entitled “Rewards Survey” appears to be from the National Credit Union 
Administration (NCUA) and encouraging recipients to complete a survey in 
exchange for a $50 incentive.  
  
If the recipient clicks on the link to participate in the survey, he or she is directed 
to a false website, where Credit Union account number and other personal 
information are requested. 
  
Georgia Telco Credit Union does not ask members for such personal information. 
Anyone who receives an email that purports to be from Georgia Telco Credit 
Union and asks for account information should consider it to be a fraudulent 
attempt to obtain their personal account data for an illegal purpose and should 
not follow the instructions in the email.   
  
If you responded to such an email and provided any confidential account 
information, please notify the Credit Union immediately by contacting Member 
Services at 404.874.1888 or outside Atlanta at 800.533.2062 or by emailing the 
Security Department at security@gatelco.org.  
  

From: customer@ncua.gov  
Sent: Tuesday, July 10, 2007 5:47 PM 
Subject: Reward Survey 
  
Dear Customer, 
You have been chosen by NCUA to complete the survey regarding your Credit 
Union, 
You instantly win $50 by completing our easy 6 question survey. 
Enjoy: 
 
To participate to this survey and surely win $50 ( wire transfer ) click the link 
bellow 
 
http://www.ncua.gov.com/Survey/RewardSurvey.html?ssl=1 (secure connection) 
 
National Credit Union Administration Customer Support. 

 


